
 

 VISITORS WELCOME! We welcome any visitors who are joining us for Mass this weekend. We hope your stay in Marietta is enjoyable. Any 
new parishioners at the Basilica are asked to please register with the parish office.  
 
PARISH OFFICES are open from 1:00 PM until 4:00 PM on Mondays and from 9:00 AM until 4:00 PM Tuesday through Friday, with a lunch 
break from Noon until 1:00 PM each day. 
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PARISH OFFICE: 506 Fourth Street, Marietta OH 45750     PHONE: 740-373-3643   
WEBSITE: www.stmarysmarietta.org           www.facebook.com/stmarysmarietta      EMAIL: info@stmarysmarietta.org 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

May 21, 2023 
 The Ascension of the Lord 

 
 MASSES FOR THE WEEK 

 
Sat 5:30 PM - Kenneth Heiss 
Sun 8:00 AM - David Erb 
 10:00 AM - Vincent & Alice Lang 
 12:00 PM - People of the Parish 
 2:00 PM - Confirmation 
Mon 7:45 AM - Souls in Purgatory 
 12:05 PM - Lucy Brooker 
Tue 7:45AM - Liv/dec’d pf the Jim & 

Joann King Family 
 12:05 PM - Lee Bryant 
 6:00 PM - St. Mary Catholic School 

8th Grade Graduation 
Wed 7:45 AM - Aniano DeJosef 
 12:05 PM - JoAnn Hartman 
Thu 7:45 AM - Robert & Jean Potter 
 12:05 PM - Lucille Henry 
Fri 7:45 AM - Gladys Schilling 
 12:05 PM - Marita Barrett Oxender 
Sat 9:00 AM - Larry Carver, 5th Anniversary 

 5:30 PM - Linda Marshall, 19th Anniversary 

Sun 8:00 AM - Francis “Junior” Arnold 
 10:00 AM -  People of the Parish 
 12:00 PM - Francis Huck 

SUNDAY MASSES - Saturday 5:30 PM; Sunday 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 PM 
CONFESSIONS - Saturday 3:30-5:00 PM (or anytime by appointment) 

BAPTISMS - Contact Parish Office 
WEDDINGS - Contact Parish Office six months in advance 

  

Rector - Rev. Msgr. John Michael Campbell (fatherjmike@gmail.com) 
Parochial Vicar - Rev. Edward Maxfield Jr. (emaxfield@diosteub.org) 

Permanent Deacon - Rev. Mr. Lee Weisend 
Music Director - Mr. John Ontko (740) 350-4224 (ontkotb@suddenlink.net) 

St. Mary School - 320 Marion St, (740)-374-8181 (www.stmaryscatholic.org) 
School Principal - Elizabeth Tokodi (elizabethtokodi@stmaryscatholic.org) 

DRE - Mrs. Deborah Coty – (dmcoty22@gmail.com) 
K of C Grand Knight - Mr. Pete Saliba (304) 494-6170 

Parish Council President  - Luke Strahler – (614) 309-8876 
CWC President - Jenn Tinkler 

Hibernians - Mr. William Rathbone (740) 374-5492 
Prayer Line - & Eucharistic Adoration, Mrs. Shelly Medley (740) 525-6360 

Health Ministry - Mrs. Janet Jaeger (740) 374-6768 
Daily Bread Kitchen - Mrs. Carol Henshaw (740) 885-1181 
St. Vincent De Paul - Help Line (740) 376-1334 

Welcoming Committee - Jim Naylor (740) 350-5510 
Divine Mercy Gift Shop - Barb Ritchie (740) 538-4733 

    

Go and teach all nations, says the Lord; I am with you 
always, until the end of the world. 
 
READINGS FOR NEXT SUNDAY- PENTECOST SUNDAY: 
Acts 2: 1-11; 1 Cor 12:3b-7,12-13; Jn 20:10-23. 
 
MASS FOR GRADUATES: 
Next Sunday, May 28th, we will honor graduates from all area high 
schools at the 10:00 AM Mass.  Graduates are asked to meet in the 
Basilica Social Hall at 9:45AM, dressed in cap and gown. 
 
MEMORIAL DAY MASSES: 
There will be one Mass on Monday, May 29th, Memorial Day.  This Mass 
will be celebrated in New Saint Mary’s Cemetery, weather permitting.  
Those attending are asked to bring a lawn chair if you would like to sit 
during the Mass.  In case of rain, the Mass will be celebrated in the 
Basilica.  
 
There will also be a Mass at St. Henry’s Cemetery at 11:00 AM on 
Memorial Day.  All parishioners are invited and encourage to attend one 
of these special Masses in remembrance of our beloved dead.   



  

 
ONLINE GIVING 

Online giving is available at the Basilica.  For more 
information, please visit this website: 
http://www.stmarysmarietta.org and go to the left 
side of the web page.  Click on the GIVE ONLINE 
button to see more information or to sign up. 

 
BASILICA FOUNDATION: 

A fund has been established by the Marietta 
Community Foundation for the maintenance and 
repairs of our Basilica.   This fund is separate from 
the monthly maintenance collection.     
 

WEEPING WILLOW CHURCH 
SOFTBALL LEAGUE 

The Basilica will once again be fielding a team in the 
competitive division of the Weeping Willow Softball 
League.  The team, which is co-sponsored by the 
Basilica and the Knights of Columbus Council #478 
of Marietta, is the five-time defending league 
champion.  Any parishioner (age 16 and older) 
interested in playing should contact Jim Humphrey 
at 740-629-4867 (cell) or via E-mail at 
super7@suddenlink.net. League play is tentatively 
scheduled to begin on Monday, June 5th. 

 
CLEANING THE BASILICA 

Volunteers will be cleaning the Basilica Thursday 
morning at 8:30 AM.  If you would like to help, 
please join us. 

SAINT MARY SCHOOL NEWS 
 

The Preschool 3 class service project this year is 
collecting items for the foster care program.   
Suggested items for babies are:  pacifiers, pacifier 
holders, pull ups, diaper bags, baby laundry 
detergent, new or gently used books and toys; video 
games; and video game systems.  The list is just 
some suggestions, other items children need or want 
will be accepted.  The last day for donations will be 
May 24th.  There are drop off baskets at the school if 
parishioners wish to donate to this Preschool 3 
service project. 
 
The Irish Booster Scholarship application for two St. 
Mary Catholic School Alumni is open for 
submission.  The scholarship application can be 
found on the school website home page at 
stmarys.k12.oh.us. Applicants must be of a 
sophomore status or higher in a college program.  
Deadline to apply is July 14, 2023. 
 
It is hard to believe that the school year has come 
and gone!  St. Mary Catholic School begins summer 
vacation at Noon on May 24th!  We wish our 8th 
grade students the best of luck in their High School 
endeavors!  May all students and staff have a blessed 
and relaxing summer vacation! 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, Vacation Bible 
School previously scheduled July 10-14 is 
postponed until July 2024. 
 

FATHER’S DAY 
FISH FRY 

K of C Council 4671 is sponsoring a Fish Fry on 
Father’s Day, June 18th, from 12:00 PM until  
3:00 PM.  Cost is $15.00 each.  STAG – Open to 
gentlemen of the public and K of C members!  All 
you can eat fish-fries-coleslaw and drinks.  There 
will be a 50/50 and tool raffle at the door!  
Questions?  Call Scott Wells at 740-516-3279. 

   MEETINGS AND EVENTS 
MON 6:15 PM - Our Lady of Perpetual Help Devotions.  See announcement. 
TUE 6:00 PM - St. Mary Catholic School 8th Grade Graduation. 
WED 8:20 AM - 7:00 PM – Eucharistic Adoration in the Chapel of the English Martyrs. 
 6:00 PM - Basilica Book Club Meeting in the Basilica Social Hall. 
THU 8:15 AM - Cleaning the Basilica. 
 6:00 PM - CWC Woman’s Club Outreach Meeting in the Basilica Social Hall. 
FRI 8:20 AM - 7:00 PM – Eucharistic Adoration in the Chapel of the English Martyrs. 
    

 
The Lord Will Never Be Outdone 

In Generosity! 
 
Total collection last weekend:  $ 16,604.00 
 
Amount needed each weekend for 
our Basilica budget:  $14,225.00 
 
God bless those who support our Basilica Parish! 



DIVINE MERCY GIFT SHOP 
Looking for a special gift?  Divine Mercy Gift Shop 
may have that perfect gift for you.  Stop by and 
check out the new line of items.   
 
There are many special gifts for Baptisms, 
Weddings, Graduation, and for any loved one.  The 
gift shop is open in the social hall after all weekend 
Masses.  If you prefer to shop during the week, 
please call Barb at 740-538-4733 to arrange a time. 
 

SCHEDULING MEETINGS AND EVENTS 
Please check with the parish office before scheduling 
a meeting in the Basilica Social Hall, Conference 
Room or using the Basilica Kitchen.  
 
 If you change the time or date of a previously 
scheduled meeting, please be sure the new time is 
available.  All meetings and events must be put in 
the master book in the parish office. 
 

MARY’S HOUSE- GOLF OUTING 
Mary’s House Golf Outing is Saturday, June 24 at 
Lakeside Golf Course in Beverly, Ohio.  Cost is 
$70.00 per person.  Cost includes 18 holes of golf, 
cart, mulligan, food, and drink.  Hole sponsor is 
available for $100.00.  Call Jordan Welch to sign up 
your team and hole sponsor, 740-538-9901. 
 

CHICKEN BARBEQUE 
St. Michael’s Carlisle, Ohio is having a Chicken 
Barbeque on Sunday, May 28th, from 11:30 AM until 
1:30 PM.  Dine-In and Drive Thru are available.  
There will be Bingo in the afternoon and music from 
7:00 PM until 10:00 PM (music by Little Creek). 
 

ST. JOHN’S GOLF OUTING 
St. John Golf Outing is scheduled for Saturday, June 
3, at Lakeside Golf Course in Beverly.  Four Man 
Scramble - $65/person, $260, team.  18 holes with 
cart, dinner and raffle.  Contact Kristin Pottmeyer,  
 304-989-0792 to register your team, or to sponsor a 
hole.  Please come out and support St. John’s 
Athletic Program. 
 

LIVING JOY 
Thanks to a donation, the book “Living Joy’ by 
Chris Stefanic is available for check out in the parish 
library.  Due to the content that asks for reflection, 
the book will be discussed at the June meeting of the 
Basilica Book Club. 

2023 DIOCESAN/PARISH SHARE CAMPAIGN 
 
This year our parish goal is $115,639.21.  This is an 
increase of $4,381.21 over last year.  So far, the 
Diocese has received $76,773.00 from our parish.  
This means that our parish has only met 66% of our 
goal.   
 
If you have not yet made a pledge, it is still not too 
late to do so.  All parishioners should have received 
a pledge card from the Diocese.  There are also 
additional pledge cards at the parish office.   
 
Our parish has always met and surpassed our goal. 
Please help us to do so again this year.  We are so 
grateful to all of those parishioners who have 
contributed thus far.  God bless you for your 
generosity to our parish and our diocese. 
 

BASILICA BOOK CLUB NEWS FOR MAY 
 
The book for May is: Eighty Dollar Champion:  
Elizabeth Lett.  
This book is available for check out in our Parish 
Library.  Next Meeting:  May 24th, 6:00 PM in the 
Basilica Social Hall. 
 
Remember:  ALL are welcome, bring a friend.  
Snacks and drinks are provided.  If you are not able 
to read the book, a summary is presented, and you 
can participate at whatever level is comfortable for 
you.  Any questions, information or if you want to be 
added to the Basilica Book Club email list:  contact 
Debbie Lazorik, lazorikd@marietta.edu or  
740-434-3769. 

 
PILGRIMAGE TO ITALY 

Join Father Tom Nelson on a Pilgrimage to Italy, 
January 1-12, 2024.  Stops include Assisi, Norcia, 
Cascia, Loreto, Lanciano, San Giovanni Rotondo, 
Monte San Angelo, Montecassino, and Rome.  The 
discount price of $4,989.00 per person is enjoyed by 
those paying with Cash or Check (based on a 
minimum of 30 participants with double occupancy). 
For full itinerary visit: 
https://catholicfaithjourneys.com/.  For more 
information contact Maggie McDaniel:  email: 
maggie@catholicfaithjourneys.com or phone: 
(419)290-8782. 
 
   



 

  MINISTRY SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEKEND OF May 27 & 28 

 Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion Lectors Altar Servers 

Sat: 
5:30 

  

Joyce Huck (CAPT)  
Karen Schramm (HOST) 
Not Filled (HOST) 
Jean Tornes (CHALICE)  
Irene Cain (CHALICE) 
 

 
Tina Thomas 

Parker Crum 
Drew Heiss 
Liam Long 
 

Sun: 
8:00 

Evelyn Potter CAPT) 
Theresa Huck (HOST)  
Sandy George (HOST) 
Nancy Funk (CHALICE)  
Patti Finkel (CHALICE) 
 
 

Carol Wharff 
 

Jerry Huck 
Charles Kremer 
Mike Iaderosa 
Joyce Iaderosa 

10:00 Gary Pitt (CAPT) 
Kaelly Erb (HOST) 
Carol O’Grady (HOST) 
Cheyenne Greenwood (CHALICE) 
Jennifer Schenkel (CHALICE) 
 

Jamie Spencer Henry Corcoran (swap req.) 
Emilia Walters 
Nico Marasco 
Valentina Marasco 
Grant Palmer 

12:00 Stan Vanlandingham (CAPT) 
Sandy Bickert (HOST) 
Jeannette Flowers HOST)  
Joe Schmidt (CHALICE)  
Elizabeth Tokodi (CHALICE) 
 

Sherry Hill Kingston McMahan 
Jonathan Schmidt 
Annie Tokodi Ruth  
 

 

Week of May 22 
 
Not Filled   

 
 
 

 
CALL TO CONVENTION:  All Women of the Diocese are cordially invited to the 78th Anniversary Catholic 
Woman’s Club Convention.  It is scheduled for Wednesday June 7, 2023, at Holy Family Church, 2608 
Alexander Avenue, Steubenville, OH.  Registration will begin at 8:15 AM at Holy Family Church Social Hall. 
The theme of this year’s convention is “Wherever You Go, I Will Follow.”  For more information, please 
contact our CWC President, Jen Tinkler.  Information is also available at the Parish Office. 
 
CEMETERY COLLECTION:  Each year during the months of May and November, there is a collection for 
the care of our two parish cemeteries. Envelopes were provided with your packet and may be put in the 
collection basket or mailed to the parish office any time this month. 


